Kshamasolidaritycampaign (Fri, 20 Nov 2020 at 9:34 AM)

Dear Mx. Blackhorn,

We have refunded the $15 donation in question and also explained to Ms. Park that she is not legally
allowed to make donations to the Kshama Solidarity Campaign. This donation came through our website
(https://www.kshamasolidarity.org/donate). We did not know and had no reason to know, that Ms.
Park was a foreign national when we received the donation or when we reported it on our C-3. We have
since added the following language to our website to inform our supporters about the criteria they must
meet in order to make a donation: “I am a US citizen or a foreign national with a valid green card. |
affirm that | am at least 18 years old; | am contributing my own personal funds not those of another, nor
am | using a corporate credit card.” They must confirm that this statement is true and accurate in order
to make a donation to our campaign.

While on our physical donation envelopes it has been clearly marked that donors must meet these same
criteria and affirm their truth and accuracy; we realize that this was previously absent from our website.
This was an oversight and we have since updated our website to ensure as best we can that our
supporters are acting in compliance with the law. Given the inadvertence of the error and the small size
of the donation, we hope that a written warning will suffice and that no financial penalty is warranted.

Regards,

Hannah Swoboda, Finance Director
Sonja Ponath, Treasurer
Kshama Solidarity Campaign



